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PAT SOCIAL GR. 9
January 29

Hot Lunch
January 17

Hot Lunch
January 31

First Day Back
January 8

Mrs. Cayford will be on leave from Dec. 4th to
Jan. 7th. This means that she will not be

available until she returns. Douglas Kenney
will be the acting principal during this time

and we know that he will do a great job.
Sandra DeGroot will also be in the building to
teach Mrs. Cayford's classes during this time.
If you have any concerns, please feel free to

contact the school.

Grade 7 and 8's
will be writing
Grade 9 Social

PAT’S on
January 29th



Thankyou to our
PAA for

December’s Hot
Lunch

Next Parent
Council  Meeting is

January 22, 2024
4pm

Please remind your
children to dress for

the weather. 

THANK YOU
TAQA North for your
generous donation to

our hot lunch
program!
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First Day
Back

No School No School

Hot Lunch

Hot Lunch
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No School

PAT Gr. 9
Social

PAA Meeting
4pm


